
SLEDDING AT VAN BUREN PARK 

 

 

The Town of Van Buren Parks and Recreation Department 

has a sledding hill, which will open when conditions permit! 

 

 Patrons may sled within the area bordered by orange fencing ONLY.  No runner sleds, skis or 

snowboards are permitted.  Sledding is permitted during daylight hours only  there is no admittance to 

the park after dark.   

 

Sledding rules are posted at the top of the hill, and the area is unsupervised.  Patrons must sled at their 

own risk.   

 

Sledding Rules 

* At all times, sledding is at patrons' own risk! 

* Sledding is allowed in designated area only, and only during daylight hours.  

* Sledders must exit sledding area where posted, and walk up hill OUTSIDE of the orange fencing. 

* Alcohol use is prohibited.    

* Children under 12 should wear a protective helmet, and be accompanied by an adult. 

* No "surfing", skiing, or snowboarding. 

* Sled in a SITTING position only.     

* No runner sleds allowed, steel or otherwise. 

* No chaining or hooking of sleds. 

* Building jumps or ramps is not allowed. 

* Only one person per sled. 

       


